
 

 
 

 

20 July 2018 

Review of Western Power's Model Service Level Agreement  
 
TIME EXTENDED FOR PUBLICATION OF DRAFT FINDINGS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has extended the deadline to publish its draft findings 
on Western Power’s model service level agreement to Friday 5 October 2018. 

The time extension is necessary to enable consideration of relevant matters included in Western 
Power’s revised proposal and stakeholder submissions received in response to the ERA’s draft 
decision on Western Power’s access arrangement.   

The extension is made under section 6.13(2) of the Electricity Industry (Metering) Code 2012. 
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